
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 11 , 1970 

Dear Bob: 

I want to express my appreciation for 
your support of G. Harrold Carswell 
for Associate Justice of the Supreme 
Court. He is an able man and a good 
man, and should have been confirmed. 
I commend you for standing by this fine 
jurist despite the heated campaign of 
misrepresentation and scurrility that 
ultimately cost him his confirmation. 
Like Judges Haynsworth and Carswell, 
my next nominee will be an experienced 
judge who can be expected to help re-
store philosophical balance to the 
Supreme Court. 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 
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